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A.L.I.S.O.N.  
Purchases and Donates 

Books in Spanish to  
Nassau County Library 

System 

A.L.I.S.O.N. Public Outreach 
will be purchasing books in 
Spanish to donate to the 
Nassau Library System. Each 
book will have a book plate 
with A.L.I.S.O.N. information, 
so readers can connect to  
Al-Anon Family Groups. 

Reaching Out to  
High School Guidance 
Counselors to attend  

Al-Anon, A Community 
Resource for Patients and 

Clients 

Guidance Counselors at the 
following high schools were 
emailed the Al-Anon Flyer for 
the Zoom event that occurred 
on September 12, 2023. 

These include:  
• Freeport High School 
• Hempstead High School 
• Hewlett Woodmere High 
School 
• Island Park Schools 
• Oceanside High School 
• Uniondale High School 
• Nassau County Office of 
Mental Health, Chemical 
Dependency & 
Developmental Disabilities 
Services  
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A.L.I.S.O.N. Introduces 
Espanol and Francais  
Section On Its Website 
A.L.I.S.O.N.S. webmaster added 
sections in Spanish and French. On the 
home page, click the menu on the upper 
left hand corner and scroll down to 
Espanol and Francais. “How can Al-
Anon help me?” is now in both 
languages that will introduce the 
newcomer to Al-Anon and Alateen 
Family Groups. Thank you!

Families, Friends and Observers 
welcome (Open meeting): A meeting 
that welcomes observers seeking 
information about Al-Anon such as 
professionals, medical personnel, 
students, reporters, etc., as well as 
newcomers and members of Al-Anon.
(Please see A.L.I.S.O.N.’s  Meeting 
List for Open Meetings)

Remember To Check Out Al-
Anon Books from  
the Nassau Library System Make 
sure you have your library card with 
you to check out online!  
If you cannot find what you need, 
talk to your library and ask them to 
order it. 

Open Al-Anon Meetings Are …

From Lois 
Remembers…””If…Al-
Anon groups do not let 
the public know of our 
presence, perhaps by 
announcing the time 
and place of meetings 
in local newspapers or 
by some other means, 
we block ourselves off 
from those in need,”  
(page 194)

Please remember to use 
A.L.I.S.O.N.’s QR code. 
There is printable page on 
the A.L.I.S.O.N.’s website 
that you can print and share 
at your meeting or distribute 
to community locations. 
One member prints the QR 
code out and places it the 
contribution basket. It can 
also be included on the 
literature table.  
Thank you for your service!

September is 
Recovery Month. 

Wear Purple.

A.L.I.S.O.N.’s QR code 

Meeting on Wheels Update: In Process

http://alanon-nassau-ny.org
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